
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 24th November 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week our Sound of the Week will be the letter ‘o’. Please could you work with your 

child to find something in your house that starts with the sound ‘o’ and bring it into 

Nursery. This will be added to our Sound of the Week box and be used during the 

course of the week as part of our phonics sessions. It can be a household object, a toy 

or a picture and must start with the sound ’o’. 

Home Learning Diary 

We will be sending out our Home Learning Diary with your children this week.  This 

book is an opportunity for you to share some of your child’s home experiences with us. 

It would be great if you could include pictures of your child and/or short descriptions 

of what your child gets up to outside of school i.e. family visits, days out, home baking 

etc. We are then able to use this information to feed into learning opportunities at 

school and for the children to share with each other what they have been doing at 

home. More information regarding the book will be placed inside each diary. 

Carol Concert – Save the date! 

Nursery will be having a carol concert on Wednesday 13th December in the Nature 

Garden at 2:30pm. The concert will be for both AM and PM children from both classes. 

The carols will be followed by mince pies and warm drinks, so save the date and please 

note that all family members are invited to this event. 

If you could practise the songs at home with your children, that would be very helpful. 

The songs are: We Wish You A Merry Christmas, Jingle Bells, Rudolph the Red Nosed 

Reindeer and Little Donkey. 

Many thanks, 

Nursery team 
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